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Dear Northeastern Local Schools Community,
It has been brought to our attention by local law enforcement that there has been a recent disturbing social

media trend in our area concerning sexual predator activity. Reports indicate that predators have been trying to reach
out to our area youth requesting graphic images, sharing graphic images, and requesting other sensitive information.
Northeastern Local Schools encourages parents and guardians to be aware of all social media activity related to your
child. Together, we hope to encourage your child to be as safe as possible with any content that they are choosing to

share online.
Last year, with the assistance of the Northeastern Local Technology team, Captain Scott Frank shared his Digital

Empowerment Project presentation with all of our students. Captain Frank shared many personal experiences with
our students encouraging them to be extraordinarily safe with their online presence. We encourage all students to
recall the information shared by Captain Frank and be as safe as possible with all that they do on social media. If you
feel that your child may be subject to a predator situation, please contact local law enforcement.

As always, we are in this together and will continue to encourage our students to make appropriate choices.

Thank you for your help in this matter.
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Northeastern Local Schools Superintendent
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Lisa Maxwell
Tinora Middle School Principal



